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Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro The Honorable Kay Granger
Chairwoman Ranking Member
House Appropriations Committee House Appropriations Committee
U.S. House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro & Ranking Member Granger,

I am requesting funding for a Homeless Outreach Program through the Health Resources and
Services Administration (HRSA) Program Management in fiscal year 2022.

The entity to receive funding for this project is Long Island Cares, Inc., located at 10 Davids
Drive (Harry Chapin Way), Hauppauge, NY 11788.

The funding would be used for aiding Long Island Cares, Inc. in its effort to extend their services
with mobile food delivery and outreach to the communities homeless. Currently, Long Island
Cares does have ownership of physical vans and other equipment, but to expand mobile outreach
to serve all those in need of assistance, funding is needed to cover the costs related to automobile
maintenance and repairs, additional staffing resources, and supplies for distribution. The
requested funding is needed to support the continuation and expansion of the Homeless Outreach
Program, including their work at the Long Island Railroad (LIRR) stations across Nassau and
Suffolk counties.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.
Sincerely,
P

Andrew R. Garbarino
Member of Congress
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